
Loreto Convent  
Doranda 

 

Date:- 15.01.2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Principal, Management and staff of Loreto Convent Ranchi 

would like to wish all the parents and students a happy and healthy 

New Year. We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitute to you for 

your invaluable support and co-operation in the past few months. 

This has helped us in conducting our regular school activities to the 

best possible extent in this current situation. 

The pandemic has thrown up many challenges which can be 

overcome only with your co-operation In this regard we are 

forwarding a letter from Mr. T.D.Joshy ( President- ASISC Bihar & 

Jharkhand Region,Ranchi Zone) seeking your support so that 

together we may work in the best interests  of all our students. 

 

Thanking you, 

Regards,  

 

Sr.Gloria Lakra 

Principal 
Loreto Convent 
Doranda 


